
 
HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
 
THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (HEATHFIELD CLOSE and HERMITAGE 
COURT, POTTERS BAR) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2016 
 
NOTICE is given that Hertsmere Borough Council, (pursuant to arrangements made with 
Hertfordshire County Council) in order to improve amenity and to prevent congestion 
proposes to make the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 to introduce 
changes to parking arrangements in Heathfield Close and Hermitage Court, Potters Bar. 
 
Documents giving more detailed particulars of the proposals may be inspected from 21 September 
2016 during normal office hours at Central Reception, Hertsmere Borough Council, Civic Offices, 
Elstree Way, Borehamwood WD6 1WA or at the Council Offices, Wyllyotts Centre, Wyllyotts Place, 
Darkes Lane, Potters Bar EN6 2HN, or viewed online at www.hertsmere.gov.uk 
 
General enquiries relating to the proposals should be referred to Doug Brodie, Traffic Engineering 
Support, Tel: 0208 207 2277 or Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk. 
 
Objections to the proposals should be made in writing to the Planning and Building Control Unit, 
Hertsmere Borough Council, Civic Offices, Elstree Way, Borehamwood, WD6 1WA by 17 October 
2016, stating the grounds on which they are made. Letters of support will also be received during 
this time. 
 
 
 
Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
21st September 2016 
 


